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Resurrectional Apolytikion. Mode. Pl. 2. 

When the angelic powers were at Thy 
tomb, then they that guarded Thee 
became as dead. And Mary stood 
beside the grave seeking Thine 
immaculate body. Thou hast 
despoiled Hades and wast not tried 
thereby. Thou didst meet the Virgin 
and didst grant life to us. O Thou 
Who art risen from the dead, Lord, 
glory be to Thee. 
 

Seasonal Kontakion. Mode 4. 

The sacred treasury of God’s holy 
glory, the greatly precious bridal 
chamber and Virgin, the Savior’s 
most pure temple, free of stain and 
undefiled, into the House of the Lord 
on this day is brought forward and 
bringeth with herself the grace of the 
Most Divine Spirit; her do God’s 
Angels hymn with songs of praise, for 
she is truly the heavenly tabernacle.   
 

Prokeimenon. Mode Plagal 4. 
Psalm 75.11,1 

Make your vows to the Lord our God and 
perform them. 

Verse: God is known in Judah; his name is 
great in Israel. 

The reading is from St. Paul's Letter to the 
Ephesians 4:1-7 

    Brethren, I, a prisoner for the Lord, 
beg you to lead a life worthy of the 
calling to which you have been 
called, with all lowliness and 
meekness, with patience, forbearing 
one another in love, eager to 
maintain the unity of the Spirit in the 
bond of peace. There is one body and 
one Spirit, just as you were called to 
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the one hope that belongs to your 
call, one Lord, one faith, one 
baptism, one God and Father of us 
all, who is above all and through all 
and in all. But grace was given to 
each of us according to the measure 
of Christ's gift. 

 

The Gospel According to  
Luke 10:25-37 

    At that time, a lawyer stood up to 
put Jesus to the test, saying, 
"Teacher, what shall I do to inherit 
eternal life?" He said to him, "What 
is written in the law? How do you 
read?" And he answered, "You shall 
love the Lord your God with all your 
heart, and with all your soul, and 
with all your strength, and with all 
your mind; and your neighbor as 
yourself." And he said to him, "You 
have answered right; do this, and 
you will live." 
    But he, desiring to justify himself, 
said to Jesus, "And who is my 
neighbor?" Jesus replied, "A man was 
going down from Jerusalem to 
Jericho, and he fell among robbers, 
who stripped him and beat him, and 
departed, leaving him half dead. Now 
by chance a priest was going down 
that road; and when he saw him he 

passed by on the other side. So 
likewise a Levite, when he came to 
the place and saw him, passed by on 
the other side. But a Samaritan, as he 
journeyed, came to where he was; 
and when he saw him, he had 
compassion, and went to him and 
bound up his wounds, pouring on oil 
and wine; then he set him on his own 
beast and brought him to an inn, and 
took care of him. And the next day 
he took out two denarii and gave 
them to the innkeeper, saying, 'Take 
care of him; and whatever more you 
spend, I will repay you when I come 
back.' Which of these three, do you 
think, proved neighbor to the man 
who fell among the robbers?" He 
said, "The one who showed mercy on 
him." And Jesus said to him, "Go and 
do likewise." 

*** 
Word of the week – Reflection 

The Entrance of the Theotokos into 
the Temple (November 21st) 

Within the temple, Gabriel feeds you, 
O Daughter, 

And shortly he shall come and shall 
say to you: Rejoice. 

On the twenty-first Mary entered the 
sacred temenos. 

    The Entrance of the Lady Theotokos 
into the Temple of the Law, is the 
cause of a wonderful and universal 
feast for Orthodox Christians. Also 
because this took place in a 
paradoxical manner, and it is an 
introduction to the majestic and 



 

awesome mystery of the incarnation 
of God the Word, Who through the 
Theotokos was destined to be born 
into the world. The starting point for 
this feast of the Entrance took place as 
follows. Anna, who is known to all, 
because she was barren nearly all her 
life and unable to have a child, after 
supplications to the Master of 
creation with her husband Joachim, 
was granted a child. And having been 
granted what they longed for, 
immediately they dedicated the child 
born to them to God. Therefore in a 
paradoxical way was born the one 
who would produce the salvation of 
the race of men, the cause of the 
refashioning of fallen Adam, and of his 
resurrection and theosis. We call her 
the Most Holy and Lady Theotokos 
Mary. 
    Wherefore when she turned three 
years old, her parents took her and 
offered her on this day to the Temple. 
And in fulfillment to the obligations 
they made, they dedicated their 
daughter to God Who gave her to 
them. So they handed her over to the 
priests, and the High Priest of that 
time Zechariah. Having received her, 
he took her into the innermost section 
of the Temple, where only the High 
Priest entered once a year. This was 
done according to God's will, because 
she was soon destined to give birth, 
for the restoration and salvation of 
the world. Therefore, the Virgin 
remained there for twelve years, fed 
in a strange manner by the Archangel 

Gabriel with heavenly food. She was 
made worthy by God of these 
appearances, until the time came for 
the divine Annunciation, and that 
heavenly and supernatural message, 
which stated that it was God's good 
pleasure to receive flesh from her for 
the love of mankind, to refashion this 
world corrupted by sin. Then the 
Theotokos came out of the Holy of 
Holies and was given to her betrothed 
Joseph, that he may guard her and 
testify to her virginity. And also to 
serve her and the child born without 
seed, from the time of their flight into 
Egypt until their return to the land of 
Israel. 
 
Apolytikion in the Fourth Tone 
Today is the prelude of God's good 
pleasure, and that which was foretold 
of the salvation of men. The Virgin 
appears openly in the temple of God, 
and foretells Christ to all. So let us cry 
to her with loud voices: Rejoice, you 
who are the fulfillment of the 
Creator's economy. 
Kontakion in the Fourth Tone 
The sacred treasury of God’s holy 
glory, the greatly precious bridal 
chamber and Virgin, the Savior’s most 
pure temple, free of stain and 
undefiled, into the House of the Lord 
on this day is brought forward and 
bringeth with herself the grace of the 
Most Divine Spirit; her do God’s 
Angels hymn with songs of praise, for 
she is truly the heavenly tabernacle.  
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Liturgical Schedule for this week 
 

Wednesday 
November 18 

6:00 pm Paraklesis 

Friday 
November 20 

6:00 pm Vespers, Litia,  

Saturday 
November 21 

9:00 am 
10:00 am 

 
5:00 pm 

Matins  
Divine Liturgy (Entrance of the Theotokos) & 
Memorial 
Vespers 

Sunday 
November 22 

9:00 am 
10:00 am 

Matins 
Divine Liturgy 

 

 
 

Announcements: 

 Happy name day to Matthew Dowling (Nov. 16th – Evangelist 

Matthew). 

 The Nativity Fast begins today. Please see the calendar for the 

fasting rules. 

 Bible study on Revelations: Thursday at 7pm. Please contact Fr. John 

for the Zoom link. 

 School snack drive: Please bring individually-wrapped snacks for the 

local schools. 

 Jesus Prayer: We will begin the Burning Bush Prayer Group again. 

Every evening at 8:00 for one half hour. 
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